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Any electronic voting system is ripe for fraud by the rich interests of the corporate-

run state that the USA has become. What assurance do we have that these systems are not

being tampered with.

Any electronic voting system should print out a paper ballot under glass that the voter can

look at and verify that it is correct. Only in this way can a recount be accomplished.

Anything less is inviting fraud and is a violation of our basic right to vote in a

fair election.

Also, US elections should meet the basic UNITED NATIONS fair voting requirements, it is

my understanding that they currently do not. States should standardize, as well.
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